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 Consuelo Phelan COMMNT2015/3058/T 09/06/2015  01:38:29 On behalf of the Belsize Residents' Association I wish to object strongly to the removal of these trees. 

No reasons have been given that any are unhealthy or likely to cause injury. Cedars are not usual in this 

area, so add to the variety of habitat for wildlife. We should aim to preserve as many trees as possible 

in this area, so I  trust that this application will be refused.
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